Got Transportation?
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MCOG Wants You |

Mendocino Council of Governments is the Regional
Transportation Planning Agency that funds public transit.

Get on Board the SSTAC

We have seats open on our Social Services
Transportation Advisory Council for:

Potential transit user at least 60 years of age
Potential “handicapped” transit user

Local social service provider for seniors

And MCOG may appoint additional members

Meet just once or twice a year and have a say in
prioritizing transportation needs in our county.

NEXT MEETING: o

N Annual Unmet Transit Needs Workshop
ASVZAN
N\ November 14, 2012 at 2:30pm b%
501 Low Gap Rd., Conf. Room C, Ukiah MCOG

Council of Governments

Contact: Janet Orth at MCOG 463-1859
367 N. State St., Suite 206, Ukiah 95482 / email: orthj@dow-associates.com
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NOTICE
Social Services Transportation Advisory Council

November 8, 2012
To All Interested:

MCOG currently has three seats open on its Social Services Transportation Advisory Council (SSTAC), of
the nine seats prescribed by state law:

«+ Potential transit user at least 60 years of age;
++ Potential “handicapped” transit user; and
¢+ Local social service provider for seniors.

The SSTACs were established by the Legislature in 1987 to represent the transit needs of transit-
dependent and transit-disadvantaged persons, including the elderly, people with disabilities, and those
of limited means. These Councils are organized under the Transportation Development Act (TDA)
through the Regional Transportation Planning Agencies (such as MCOG).

The SSTAC is charged with annually reviewing and advising on the adequacy of transportation services
and unmet transit needs, as well as advising MCOG on “any other major transit issues.” The annual
workshop is scheduled for November 14, 2012. Meetings are open to the public and usually held in
wheelchair accessible locations. MCOG welcomes participation.

For more information, please contact Janet Orth, Deputy Director, at 463-1859, or email:
orthj@dow-associates.com.




